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In Christ, 
Pastor Trey

Earlier this month, Whitney and I had the opportunity to attend the Southern Baptist Convention Annual Meeting in 
Dallas, TX, where over 10,000 messengers gathered to discuss the Convention’s business. Each year, the most encouraging 
portion of the Convention is the Sending Celebration. This year, during that portion of the Convention, we commissioned 58 new 
missionaries and their families to go to the ends of the earth with the good news of Jesus Christ. These missionaries will join the 
thousands of missionaries that our church and our convention of churches support, so that the name of Jesus will be made known 
in every tribe, tongue, and people group among the nations. I was greatly moved by seeing many of these missionaries, who had to 
stand behind blacked-out screens so that their identities would not be broadcast across the globe, because the nations they are 
being sent to do not want missionaries working there. 

I am so grateful that our church gets to partner together with thousands of others, because God’s mission is greater 
than any one local church. Baptists in general, and Southern Baptists in particular, have historically held to the conviction that 
we can do more together than we could ever do on our own. Overall, I left Dallas encouraged by our partnership with the 
Southern Baptist Convention and am proud to get to lead a church that values such cooperation. Together we can proclaim as the 
Psalmist does in Psalm 67, “Let the peoples praise you, O God; let all the peoples praise you!”

Church Family,

memberlink.square.site
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We are excited to announce our upcoming Patriotic Celebration on 
July 6 during the morning worship service. This special occasion will 
be a meaningful time for our congregation to come together and 
honor the freedoms we cherish as Americans. We will emphasize the 
importance of worshiping God freely and expressing our gratitude for 
the blessings of liberty that allow us to gather, pray, and worship 
without fear. It is a wonderful opportunity to reflect on God's 
goodness and His provision in our lives and our nation. As Psalm 
33:12 reminds us, “Blessed is the nation whose God is the Lord,” 
highlighting the divine foundation of our freedom.

During this service, our focus will be on thanking God for His many 
blessings and recognizing the role of faith in our country's history. 
We are reminded in Lamentations 3:22-23 that “The steadfast love 
of the Lord never ceases; his mercies never come to an end; they 
are new every morning.” Let us take this time to acknowledge 
God's faithfulness and mercy, and to thank Him for His unwavering 
love that sustains us. 

We look forward to celebrating together as a church family and 
expressing our gratitude to God for the freedoms we hold dear. 
Please invite friends and family to join us for this special service. 
May this patriotic celebration inspire us to continue praying for our 
nation and to remain committed to living out our faith boldly in every 
aspect of our lives, trusting in God's faithfulness every step of 
the way.

Austin McGee
Associate Pastor of Worship

Sunday Activities

9:00 AM - Sunday School

10:15 AM - Worship Service

Falls Creek

MANDATORY Parent/Camper Meeting July 2nd 

Meeting starts at 8:15 PM in the Fuquay Building 

July 7rth-12th, Cost: $145

Scholarships are Available!

www.fbcmwc.org/falls-creek-camper

www.fbcmwc.org/falls-creek-camper



